From: Candice

Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 11:31 AM
To: David A Raymer

Subject: Re: Matty

CAUTION: This email did not originate from within the City of Troy. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Dave,

Thank you so much for the update! You and your office were the only jurisdiction throughout
this entire process that made me feel seen and heard. At a time when | felt completely
dismissed and disregarded by other jurisdictions—especially when | wasn’t even informed
about plea deals or given the courtesy of answers to my questions—you guys made the effort
to keep me in the loop and treat me with basic dignity and respect. That meant more to me
than you know.

It was a pleasure working with you as well, and | appreciate your encouragement. And | will
be sure to pass on this kindness to other victims when | start being a prosecutor,

Thank you again for everything.
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